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In 2011 I decided to relocate my dental practice. I didn’t know where to begin
with this big change. | reached out to a number of dental companies for
guidance and direction to make the best plan. Each company I called was
excited to help with my dental equipment and supply needs. I realized
something different when I contacted Patterson Dental Supply and they
connected me with Bob Mothershead. Bob was not only interested in my
dental equipment and supply needs. Bob was available to help me look for
locations. Bob was ready to help with potential office layouts. Bob connected
me with all the colleagues that I would need to successfully relocate my
business and set up a well-designed office. Bob was available to check out the
potential sites and with the design help of Robin Janowski, they were able to
give me an idea of what each space could look like. This process was difficult
and time consuming but Bob was ready and willing. While lease negotiations
were happening, Bob and Robin designed an amazing office. Bob facilitated
meetings with contractors who know how to do dental office setups. Bob was
on top of each step as it happened. Any worry or concern that I had was
immediately taken care of when [ reached out to Bob. Bob had contacts to
help with old equipment donation. | had the best experience and I owe it all to
Bob Mothershead. Bob works with whatever budget you choose and makes it
all happen with ease. [ know I can call Bob anytime for anything and he will
help me. He is dedicated, meticulous and thoroughly dependable. These are
the traits you must have when you want to refurbish, relocate or start a new
dental office. My new dental office was completed in 2012 and I couldn’t be
happier with my dental office; it is beautiful and well designed.

Thank you Bob Mothershead!!
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